
Welcome back to what is arguably the busiest but most fun term of the school year. We have Christmas
activities galore planned so please keep checking the diary dates.

We’d like to say a big congratulations to the former Miss Lakey who got
married over the half term break and is now Mrs Cowan.

We’d also like to give a warm welcome to Mrs Playdon who joins us as
an experienced special needs teaching assistant and will mainly be
working with Reception and Year 1 children.

The House Captains have decided that they would like to have a non-uniform day for the winning house
each term. As Emerald were the first house to win the cup this academic year they were able to come in
non-uniform on Wednesday.

Today is a very exciting day for one of our pupils. Reuben in Year 6 was
chosen from many applicants to take part in the very first Junior Taskmaster
and although being filmed over several sessions nearly a year ago, it is finally
being aired on Channel 4 this evening at 8pm (repeated tomorrow) so tune in
to see Reuben in action!!

On a final note, Remembrance day is on Monday. Pupils who
attend Beavers, Brownies, Cubs or other similar organisations
are welcome to wear their uniform to school.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

Children In Need 2024
This year Children In Need is on Friday 15th

November. We invite children to wear their pyjamas
or something spotty to school on that day. Please
follow the link to donate to Children In Need.

Thank you.

Donate to Children In Need

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16087


Clutton Village Fireworks 2024
We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Faye (PTFA Chair) and the wonderful PTFA team for throwing
such a fantastic event on Sunday. Everyone was treated to a pre-party at the Clutton Social Club with
food, drinks and games. This was followed by an illuminated walk with music, torches and glow sticks
up to Church Farm where there was a very impressive bonfire and fireworks show for all to enjoy.
Everyone had a great time and we are so grateful for all the support the event received. Thank you to
everyone who was involved in the organisation includingDuncan for driving the tractor collecting
wood for the bonfire and helping build it, Ros & Collin for opening up their farm to us, Dennis and
his team for running the display and the Social Club for hosting and donating all funds raised from hot
food directly back to PTFA (£350). Thank you as well to the Clutton children and all other helpers who
ran stalls, cleaned up, litter picked at the farm etc…. These things couldn’t happen without you!

After all expenses deducted we raised an amazing pure profit of £2847.96🥰



Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head
Teacher’s Award this week:

Harrison, Aaron, Erin, Eddie, Esme and Lainie.

Well done to everyone who completed their Doodle
Maths and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class this week
are:
Doodle Maths - Eddie, Jake, Joshua, Max, Pippa,
Zander, Oscar.
Doodle Tables - Freddie, and Emily.

Congratulations to the following children for
achieving certificates for their performance
this week:

Sophie, Ashton, Aflie, Sam and Joshua

Other Achievements

Enya, Erin and Sophie brought their gymnastics awards in to show
us. Harrison and Dillon had their taekwondo achievements.



Notices
● Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school. Unless it is torrential rain,

children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions.
● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - We are unable to administer non-prescription medications in school. If

your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it and the medication can be signed into
school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs non-prescribed medication during the
school day, you will need to come into school to administer it.

● PE day - Sycamore and Chestnut Classes only - due to nativity practices, these classes will
have their PE on Tuesday 12th and 19th of November instead of the Monday

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this
time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are
marked as late in the register.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

We are delighted to be hosting our popular Art Masterclass for girls in Years 5 and 6 on Saturday 23
November and would love you to come and join us.
There is no charge for attending this event but places are allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. If you
are interested, registration and more details are on our website, please follow the link below.
10-12.30 at our Senior School
Art Masterclass for Girls in Years 5 and 6 - Royal High School

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.royalhighbath.gdst.net%2fevents%2fart-masterclass-for-girls-in-years-5-and-6&c=E,1,l_PZMep5edD_lvG41F6JwpXjRlAqe8x-ow56jNwcpUuy6Xoo5BbLl4vrwP7l527ET0-7iBz0wI3gO9wbFCNMMviHTq26ErD2NYr7vBQnlJRl6RBi7nlSPQ,,&typo=1

